WEST ARUNDEL SWIM CLUB, INC.
P.O. BOX 682

LAUREL, MARYLAND 20725









April 25, 2019
Dear West Arundel Family Member,

The Swim Club will be opening for the summer season on May 25th, 2019 (weather permitting).  Current Season Family Membership dues have been set at $405.00.   Please send your check Payable to WASC in the amount of $405.00….Please pay your swim club dues as soon as possible  – If fees are received by May 21st…Then membership passes may be picked-up at the pool on opening day. 

Please complete the enclosed Membership Form and send with your check or money order made payable to WASC.  Please note that we now accept credit/debit card payments for an additional $15 processing fee.  To pay by credit/debit card, please contact the membership chair, Flo Venit 301-725-5644 or send an email to dpws@aol.com to make arrangements to pay via credit card.
West Arundel Swim Club


Attn:  Membership 






3375 Horsehead South

Laurel MD 20724 






If you know of anyone interested in joining the Swim Club, please have them contact Flo Venit at 301-725-5644 for more information.  For every Family-Type Membership you recruit, you will receive a $25.00 deduction off your 2020 dues and for every Single Membership you recruit you will receive a $10.00 deduction off your 2020 dues

(Note:  The new member must indicate your name on the new membership application and the trial members must convert to an Interim Family Membership by the end of the swim season).

The Board of Directors are as follows:

President

John Venit

(301) 725-7711
dpws@aol.com
Treasurer 

Tina Newman

(301) 490-2178
kim.newman3@verizon.net
Membership

Flo Venit

(301) 725-5644
flovenit@yahoo.com
Secretary

Marlene Netherton
(301) 725-1978  
marlene.netherton@yahoo.com
Inside Facilities

Duncan Kerr

(301) 604-8352
cajdkerr@msn.com
Outside Facilities

Bill McMahon

(301) 595-3826
wjmcmahon@verizon.net
Publicity/Social

Sarah Maher

(240) 353-0918
sarahmccray5@gmail.com
	

	Please direct any questions to the appropriate Board Member.
	


Thank You,






Atch









Family Membership Form – 2019
John Venit Jr

WASC President

Note:  The West Arundel Swim Club has instituted a returned check fee of $25.00 per occurrence.  If your check is returned to the Swim Club marked as “Insufficient Funds or Account Closed” the issuer will be charged $25.00 in addition to the original amount of the check.

For more information about the West Arundel Swim Club visit our web-site:  http://WASC.venitsports.com


